
 
 

Seeking Qualified Candidates Interested in  
Joint Appointment to Position of Inspector General 

 
Pursuant to General Laws Chapter 12A, § 2, we are currently seeking applicants for the 

position of Inspector General to be jointly appointed by the Attorney General, the State Auditor, 
and the Governor. 

 
The Inspector General serves as the administrative head of the Office of the Inspector 

General, which acts to prevent and detect fraud, waste and abuse in the expenditure of public 
funds, whether state, federal, or local, or relating to programs and operations involving the 
procurement of any supplies, services, or construction, by agencies, bureaus, divisions, sections, 
departments, offices, commissions, institutions and activities of the commonwealth.  G.L. Ch. 
12A, § 7. 

 
By statute, the person appointed shall be selected without regard to political affiliation 

and solely on the basis of integrity and demonstrated ability in accounting, auditing, financial 
analysis, law, management analysis, public administration, investigation or criminal justice 
administration. 
 

The term of this appointment is for five (5) years. The Inspector General may be 
reappointed for a second five-year term.  This is a paid position.  G.L. Ch. 12A, § 5.   
 

Persons interested in being considered for appointment to the position of Inspector 
General should send a letter of interest stating their qualifications and how they meet the 
statutory requirements for appointment and résumé to GCOMailbox@mass.gov. 
 
 
 

https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleII/Chapter12A/Section2
https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleII/Chapter12A/Section7
https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleII/Chapter12A/Section7
https://malegislature.gov/Laws/GeneralLaws/PartI/TitleII/Chapter12A/Section5

